
 

 

 

City of Ocala 
110 SE Watula Ave. 

Ocala, FL 34471 
352-629-2489 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

CITY OF OCALA TO HOST PUBLIC INPUT MEETING ON PARKING GARAGE #2 
UPDATES 

OCALA, Fla. (Jan. 17, 2025) – The City of Ocala will host a public input meeting to provide updates 
regarding Parking Garage #2. Two sessions will be held on Thursday, Jan. 30, at The Brick/MCA (23 SW 
Broadway St.), with the first session starting at noon and the second at 5:30 p.m. 

Each session will last approximately one hour and will include a brief presentation detailing the latest 
updates about Parking Garage #2 and an opportunity for attendees to participate in a Q&A session with 
City staff and representatives from the companies involved in the project. 

For more information, contact the City of Ocala Growth Management Department at 352-629-8404 or 
visit ocalafl.gov. 
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Media Contact: Gregory Davis, Public Information Officer 
Phone: 352-804-1525, Email: gdavis@ocalafl.gov  

https://www.ocalafl.gov/government/city-departments-a-h/city-engineer-s-office/stormwater-engineering
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